
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 

REQUEST FOR BID No. 17-022 
Addendum No. 1 
11 October 2017 

 
PEACH COUNTY 

 GEORGIA 

 
Removal of Storm Debris From Public Rights-of-Ways 

 

 
PURPOSE: Change the bid closing date and change the date and time of the Pre-Bid Meeting 
 

ADDENDUM 1: 
1. The closing date of RFB 17-022 is changed from October 17, 2017 @ 2:30 p.m. to 

October 31, 2017 @ 2:30 p.m. Bids will be opened in public without discussion October 31, 
2017 @ 3:00 p.m. at the Peach County Board of Commissioners meeting room, 213 Persons 
Street, Fort Valley, GA 31030.  Bid amounts will not be released until the Board of 
Commissioners has awarded the project to the winning contractor. 

 

2. The Pre-Bid Meeting date is changed from October 12, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. to October 26, 

2017 at 1:00 p.m. A Pre-bid meeting will be held Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 10:00 A.M. at 

the Board of Commissioners’ meeting room 213 Persons Street Fort Valley, Georgia. 

Attendance at the pre-bid meeting is not required to submit a bid, but is recommended. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Paul Schwindler, P.E., CPWM 

Director/County Engineer 

Paul-schwindler@peachcounty.net 
 

Rebecca L. Cox, EIT, CFM 

Stormwater Manager 

Becky-cox@peachcounty.net 
 

 

 

Public Works 
410 Old Macon Road 

Fort Valley, Georgia 31030 

Phone 478-825-8717 

Fax 478-825-2684 

Wayne Smith 

Road Superintendent 

Wayne-smith@peachcounty.net 

 
Conny Soto 

Office Manager 

Conny-soto@peachcounty.net 
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